
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                              29/07/2022 

 

NOTICE 
It has been decided by our MVC management 
committee, no further contractual engagements in the 
position of V.O MVC shall be made against Interview for 
VO, MVC dtd.11/03/2022. Hence the panel of selected 
candidates for future & subsequent engagement maid 
against the said position as above is hereby 
cancelled.(wef 29/07/2022) 

 

For engagement of MVC VO would be done after 
creating a fresh panel through interview. The application 
process for Interview will be published shortly through 
our website(http://www.wbpoultryfederation.org). 

 

 

                                                                By order 
                                                s/d 

                                         General Secretary 
West Bengal Poultry Federation 


